STATE OF CALIFORNIA

GRAND JURY 2012 -]
El Dorado County

P.O. Box 472

Placerville, California 95667

(530) 621-7477 Fax: (530) 295-0763
grand.jury@edcgov.us

Date: November 4, 2012

To: Mike Applegarth, CAO Office

From: Ray Van Asten, Grand Jury Foreman
Subject: Added Wording/County Policy B-10 ltem #2

Hi, Mike.

As you recall, at the October 24™ meeting of the Grand Jury Response and
Review Committee, we agreed that County Policy B-10 should be changed to
reflect the addition of this phrase after the first sentence in item #2:

“Response Reports are typically not received before the end of the Grand
Jury term. Therefore, the following year's Grand Jury will be permitted to
proceed with the recommendations of four reports of major importance to the
citizens of the County.”

As promised, this is our official request for you to make that change. If you
have any questions please let me know. Thank you.

ely,

Ray a:%an_\
Foreman

Cg; R & R Committee



